
CAMP NOTRE DAME 

 
 
 
May 25, 2022 

 
 
 
Dear Monsignor/Father: 
 
This year Camp Notre Dame celebrates 63 years of Christian Camping for young 
people this year. While we had to suspend in-person camping in 2020 because of the 
pandemic, we were back last year with 50% occupancy of the facilities. Now we need 
staff and campers for this summer. I am writing to ask your help in advertising our Open 
House. This is a great opportunity for families to find out about Camp Notre Dame and 
its programs first hand. Our veteran staff and administrators, as well as many 
volunteers, will be available at Open House to take people on tours and to answer 
questions. 
  
Please place the following announcement in your bulletin. It would greatly help our 
efforts. 
 

Camp Notre Dame 
 
The Board of Directors, Administrators, and Staff of Camp Notre Dame invite any 
interested families to attend an Open House on Sunday, June 5th from 1:00 p.m. until 
4:00 p.m.  Mass will be celebrated in our Dining Hall at noon for those who choose to 
attend. Come and learn more about Resident and Day Camping for children. Visit 
www.campnotredame.com for more information. 
 
 
Thank you very much for your assistance.   
 
       Sincerely, 
 

         
       Rev. Mark A. Nowak, 
       Camp Notre Dame 

 

 

http://www.campnotredame.com/
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